

Claire Clancy
Chief Executive and Clerk
National Assembly for Wales
Cardiff Bay
Cardiff
CF99 1NA

Robert Buckland QC MP

Solicitor General

Attorney General's Office 20 Victoria Street London SW1H 0NF

Tel: 0207 271 2470

www.gov.uk/ago

February 2016

Dear Mr Clarcy,

The Nurse Staffing Levels (Wales) Bill

Thank you for your letter to the Attorney General of 11 February 2016 about the Nurse Staffing Levels (Wales) Bill.

I have considered the Bill and, in accordance with section 112(3) of the Government of Wales Act 2006, I confirm that I do not intend to make a reference to the Supreme Court in relation to the Bill.

Yours smerely.

Pohert Bucklar

Copies of this letter go to the Counsel General and the Secretary of State for Wales.

ROBERT BUCKLAND QC MP SOLICITOR GENERAL